
           Milestone in the history of the MGC

Dear Fellow ‘C’ Enthusiast, 

 A Happy New year to you and I hope you had a relaxing break being able to spend time with 
family and friends over Christmas. 
 As I am sure you are aware this year sees another milestone in the history of the MGC which 
will be our 55th Anniversary. Your venerable committee has been beavering away in order to 
stage an event to celebrate the occasion but we desperately need your support and 
commitment to make this happen and so we are happy to announce the following details. 

The number of rooms at the hotel are strictly limited coupled with the need for us to make a 
firm commitment to the venues there is a plea to ask if you could make your booking before 
the end of January. 
 The date for the main ‘show day’ is Thursday 14th July 2022 and it is to be held at the IWM 
at Duxford airfield in Cambridgeshire. 

 For those of you who would like to join us for the entire event we have reserved places at the 
Needham House Hotel in Hitchin for three nights to enable the following program of events. 
  
Tuesday 12th July – Afternoon arrival at the hotel to meet up with old friends. In the evening 
we will have an informal dinner. 

 Wednesday 13th July – After breakfast there will be a tulip run to tour the Hertfordshire 
countryside which will take us to Knebworth House where we will spend the day and return to 
the hotel late afternoon for evening dinner. 
  
 Thursday 14th July – The all-important breakfast after which we head off to Duxford for the 
day. For anyone even remotely interested in vintage aviation a tour of the exhibits is an 
absolute must. The evening we will host a Gala dinner. 
  
Friday 15th July – Breakfast, say our goodbyes and go our own separate ways. 

 Total cost for 2 people in an executive room - £647 
 Total cost for 2 people in a standard room - £587 
 This includes dinner, bed and breakfast for three nights and entry into the two venues. 
 Rooms at the hotel are strictly limited and will be made available on a first come – first 
served basis. Bookings for the event are through the MGC Register so we ask you not 
to contact the hotel directly. 

 As stressed, we really need your support by booking early as we have to commit to the hotel. 
Just to re-assure you however that in the event of the anniversary celebrations being 
postposed or even cancelled due to circumstances beyond our control then a full refund will 
be given. 
More information can be obtained by emailing on mgcday55@gmail.com where we can send 
out a booking form and advise on booking arrangements. 
 We look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 Happy C motoring 
  
Colin 
 Colin Howes 
Chairman MGC Register, 
MG Car Club Limited 
Telephone 07970 852164 
 


